
To Whom It May Concern ~ 
 
I'm writing to state my support for the Clean Energy Jobs Bill. I don't want Big Oil telling us in Oregon 
what to do. This is our state, and we have a whole lot to lose if we (and others) don't take immediate 
action on climate change. Pretending that carbon and man-made emissions have nothing to do with 
climate change is downright silly. 
 
Let's turn things around, and generate jobs while we're at it. 
 
I believe legislators should also prioritize educational and other efforts to reduce unnecessary energy 
use,  and wasteful use of water. Industries that make pollution (including plastic packaging) should be 
involved in improving that packaging. Any ways that government can help people re-use, help 
businesses recycle? I'd like to see that. 
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